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In the Matter of a Working Case to Consider  ) 
the Establishment of a Low-Income Customer  )   Case No. WW-2013-0047 
Class or Other Means to Help Make Water Utility ) 
Services Affordable     ) 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF COMMUNICATION 
 

Issue Date:  January 18, 2013           
 
 On January 15th, 2013, I was approached by Gary Burton (Partner, Burton-Liese 

Governmental Consultants) regarding a water issue with the City of Joplin, Missouri.  I responded 

that I would have an appropriate staff person from the PSC contact him to answer any questions.  

The conversation was then terminated.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 
 
Steve Stoll 
Commissioner 
 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
On this 18th day of January, 2013. 


